
Westario Power Inc. 
24 East Ridge Road 

R.R. #2 
Walkerton, ON 

N0G 2V0 
Tel: (519) 507-6937 
Fax: (519) 507-6887 

 
April 18, 2011 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
 

Re: Ontario Energy Board File #EB-2010-0122 
2011 IRM3 Electricity Distribution Rate Application 

Decision and Order 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
 
In accordance with the Decision and Order dated April 14, 2011, Westario Power Inc. 
(WPI) has reviewed the draft Tariff of Rates and Charges and would like to bring to the 
attention of Board staff an error in the Excel file Westario_STS_FINAL, in particular tab 
B1.1 Re-Based Bill Det & Rates. The volumetric rate inputted for General Service less 
that 50kW should be $0.0091, not $0.0910. The rates are provided from the Excel file 
Westario_RG_Final, tab E1.1 Rate Reb Base Dist Rts Gen and is reproduced below: 
 

 
 
WPI requests Board staff to update the Excel file Westario_STS_FINAL to correct this 
error and provide a revised Tariff of Rates and Charges sheet. WPI has no additional 
concerns to report. 
 
As per Board direction, we enclose two (2) hard copies of this letter and WPI will also 
file electronic versions via e-mail to boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca and an electronic filing of 
the application through the Board’s RESS portal. 
 



If there are any questions, please contact myself at 519-507-6666 ext. 211, email 
alvin.allim@westario.com or Lisa Milne at 519-507-6666 ext. 216, email 
lisa.milne@westario.com.  
 
 
Yours truly, 

 
 
 
 

Alvin E. Allim, H.B. Com, CGA 
Chief Financial Officer 


